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OBJECTION TO BROOKLANDS FARM DEVELOPMENT

GormAN DENNIS [

Wed 4/24/2024 10:09 AM

To:Consultations <Consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

To Canterbury Council
To whom it concerns regarding the planning and building of development in Brooklands Farm.

| object to the proposed site for many valid reasons that should be considered. | feel this would be the
beliefs on many residents in the area.

- Over development in the area.

- Huge increase in traffic with the addition of a slip road off the New Thanet Way.

- Impact of human wellbeing: traffic, light, noise and visual pollution.

- Negative impact on biodiversity and nature conservation.

-_Insufficient Infrastructure!

- Flooding issues which already exist with surface water on parts of south street and Chestfield.
-_Higher demand on healthcare services: Doctors, Hospitals and Dentists!

- Safeguard our valuable resources, in this instance our farmland.

- Increase in sewage. Our current system is already beyond capacity, discharging more and more into
our rivers and sea. Polluting the rivers and sea and killing wildlife.

- Increased demand on water supply, this is already limited in the summer months.

| am a resident in Whitstable and 1 OBJECT TO THE PROPOSAL.

Please would you consider the valid points against the development.
Kind Regards

Mrs Anne West
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